Joseph Cirasuolo

Joseph Cirasuolo received his Bachelor of Arts Degree from Fairfield University,
his Master of Arts in Liberal Studies Degree from Wesleyan University, and his
Doctor of Education Degree from Teachers College, Columbia University. He
began his teaching career in Hamden, CT in 1964, serving as an assistant
principal, in both Hamden’s junior high schools, and the Hampton Director of
Learning Services. In 1979, he was elected to his first superintendency, in
Clinton, CT. He served in Clinton for eleven years and in Wallingford, CT for
twelve more before leaving to become a leadership development consultant for the American
Association of School Administrators (AASA) and later AASA’s Chief Operating Officer. In 2008, he
became the Executive Director of the Connecticut Association of Public School Superintendents
(CAPSS). Dr. Cirasuolo served as the President of CAPSS in 1992-93, as President of the New England
Association of School Superintendents in 1993-94, and as President of AASA in 1999-2000. In 1993,
Dr. Cirasuolo was named Connecticut’s Superintendent of the Year. He has been the Executive
Director at CAPSS since July, 2008.




